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Students Helping "Deck the Halls" at Sandy Hook
DECEMBER 26TH 2012 BY DEE LOFLIN

Students Helping 

Written  by
Dee Loflin, SMT Writer

Poplar Bluff, Missouri - Oak Grove Elementary students wanted to help the students of
Sandy Hook Elementary in any way they could. 

They decided to bring a little cheer to a community devastated by the recent tragedy of
losing 20 children and 6 adults. 

They chose to make paper snowflakes in Mrs. Shelly Tune’s fourth grade class last week
and then mailed them to the Sandy Hook Elementary School in Newtown, Connecticut.

The Parent-Teacher Association in Newtown were requesting students across the nation
to help support each other during this time and as the educators prepare to continue the
school year they will have to teach in an older facility. 

These beautifully, hand-made snowflakes made from the hearts of so many children will
help deck the halls of their temporary relocation.  This is truly the season to give!
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